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Senate Standing Committee on Education Employment and Workplace 
Relations 

QUESTIONS ON NOTICE
Budget Estimates  2013-2014 

Agency - Fair Work Ombudsman 

DEEWR Question No. EW0087_14

Senator Abetz asked on 3 June 2013, Hansard page 26 

Question

FWO - Calls to Infoline- providing employers name or ABN 

Mr Campbell:  No, we do not refuse to give advice. Senator ABETZ:  Can you tell us 
what percentage do not give a name or an ABN? Mr Campbell:  I will take that on 
notice. Senator ABETZ:  If you could, because I understand that that is a concern. 

Answer

The Fair Work Ombudsman has provided the following response.

During the period 1 July 2012–31 March 2013, 60% of employer enquiries to the 
Fair Work Infoline provided an ABN.


